
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JULY 2, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I’M DIPPING INTO THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG AGAIN TODAY AND SHARING 

SOME LISTENER LETTERS WITH YOU. 

[JUDY – NEENAH]  DEAR MIKE & STAFF. TO SAY I AM GRATEFUL FOR YOU BEING A DIAL 

AWAY IS AN UNDERSTATEMENT. LATE AT NIGHT WHEN I HAVE YOUR MUSIC ON THE LORD 

BRINGS JUST THE RIGHT SONG AND WORDS THAT I NEED AT THAT MOMENT AT THE END OF 

THE DAYS. MUSIC IS #1 FOR ME AND THE SATURDAY SCHEDULE 11 – 5. LOVE THAT YOU HAVE 

ADDED MORE CONCERTS THIS YEAR. WE ALWAYS MISS HAVING THE BOOTH BROTHERS AND 

BRADY’S IN OUR AREA. GETTING USED TO THE NEW GUYS AS THEY GET USED THEIR ROLES AT 

WRVM. TO HEAR THE LOVE AND CONCERN AND PRAYERS FOR REQUESTS IS THE BEST. 

NOTHING IS BETTER THAN HOLDING EACH OTHER IN PRAYER. THANKS FOR BEING THERE! 

SEE YOU AT LEGACY 5. 

THAT LETTER WAS OBVIOUSLY WRITTEN BEFORE THE PANDEMIC HIT. MANY OF OUR 

CONCERTS (AND BUS TRIPS) WERE CANCELLED. IN THE CASE OF LEGACY FIVE, THEY ARE 

NOW ON THE DOCKET ALONG WITH JOSEPH HABEDANK SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 24, 

THE LORD WILLING.  

WE ARE ALSO HOPING TO HEAR LEGACY FIVE AT THE GRAND HOTEL ON MACKINAC 

ISLAND THE WEEKEND OF OCTOBER 10-12. AT THIS POINT, OUR BUS TRIP TO MACKINAC 

ISLAND IS A GO AND WE ARE TAKING RESERVATIONS. IN FACT, OUR BUS IS NEARLY 

HALF FULL. FOR COMPLETE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS TRIP, AND DATES FOR FUTURE 

CONCERTS WITH TRIUMPHANT QT, LEGACY FIVE & JOSEPH HABEDANK AND THE BALL 

BROTHERS, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WRVM.ORG. TO REGISTER FOR THE BUS TRIP, CALL US 

AT 920-842-2900. YOUR CHECK OR CREDIT CARD WILL NOT BE PROCESSED UNLESS THE 

TRIP HAPPENS.  

SO MANY THINGS ARE UP IN THE AIR ON A WAIT AND SEE BASIS. I’M SO GLAD NO ONE 

HAS ACCUSED RADIO WAVES OF SPREADING THE VIRUS AS THEY TRIED TO DO WITH THE 

NEW 5G NETWORKS. BUT LET US NEVER TAKE FOR GRANTED OUR FREEDOM TO 

BROADCAST THE GOSPEL MESSAGE; TO TELL PEOPLE ABOUT JESUS. LET’S DO ALL WE 

CAN IN THE DAYS WE HAVE TO LIFT UP THE NAME OF JESUS; TO BE SALT AND LIGHT IN 

OUR WORLD. WITH YOUR SUPPORT, THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES REMAIN ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


